
DRCE attended 95 student officer 
inputs, retired officer seminars, 

wellbeing events and conferences
during October - December 2019. 

 
 
 

This is a 61% increase on the 
same period in 2018.

180 Bed & Breakfast rooms
were sold at both Centres in

October - December 2019.
 

This is a 10% increase on
2018!

£32,057.08 raised by
the PTC Cycleogical

Bike Ride!

42,792 Serving
Officers donating to

the PTC in 2019

During October 2019 there were 
2,478 members playing the lottery!

Don't forget your chance to sign 
up to the superdraw ends 

5th December!!
 


